THE HIO STATE UNIVERSITY ALUMNI CLUB OF NORTHWEST OHIO

SENIOR SENDOFF

The OSU Alumni Club of Northwest Ohio’s Senior Sendoff will be held Thursday, July 23, 2015, at 6:00 p.m. at
The Bryan Eagles, 221 South Walnut St, Bryan, OH 43506. The speaker for the event will be Roy Hall, a
Cleveland native, who attended Charles F. Brush High School where he was a football and basketball standout.
He attended The Ohio State University on a full athletic scholarship, and was member of the 2002 National
Championship Team. Roy earned a degree in marketing and was a five-time Ohio State Scholar-Athlete Award
winner. The Indianapolis Colts selected Roy in the fifth round of the 2007 NFL Draft. Hall spent four seasons
playing for the Colts and Detroit Lions.

Mr. Roy Hall
In 2008, Roy established the DRIVEN Foundation with a goal of impacting the world one life at a time through
outreach events, mentorship programs, and inspirational speaking. Since 2008, Roy Hall and DRIVEN have
proudly distributed more than 450,000 pounds of free food to Central Ohio families. Mr. Hall’s speech will
discuss teamwork, living for others, and leadership.

The event, including dinner, is $20.00 per person and, in addition to hearing from Mr. Hall, we will be honoring
scholarship winners from all four counties. All incoming OSU freshmen and all recent OSU grads from the
four-county area are invited to attend as the club’s guests.

Please join us and meet Mr. Hall!

REGISTRATION SUMMER SENDOFF AND ANNUAL MEETING
Name

Address

City State Zip

E-mail Address:

Phone Number:

Number Attending ___ X $20=$ (No charge for incoming OSU Freshmen)

Please return the registration form on or before July 21, 2015, with a check in the appropriate amount of $20
per person (incoming Freshmen do not need to pay). Checks should be made payable to OSU Alumni Club of
NW OH and sent to Brandon Fisher, 611 Cardinal Dr., Bryan, OH 43506.




